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I have been attending exercises classes, and exercising on my own, at Osborn 

Aquatic Center in Corvallis, for 11 years. Right now, only the outside pools are 

available. It won't be possible to keep them open year-round, only the inside pools 

can be open year-round. This has meant so much to me and SO many other people 

over so many years. It's really the only public pool in Corvallis.  


